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02/11/2021  13:11:352021/3033/P COMMNT G Callus There are revised drawings on this application, although it does not explain the extent to which the underlying 

application has been amended (in particular, whether the solar panels on the roof which were part of the 

original plan - although the application of 26 June 2021 ticks 'no' to whether it involves 'solar energy' in Section 

30 ¿ have been abandoned).

These revised drawings were submitted on 19 October 2021, and the consultation is said to conclude 

tomorrow (3 November 2021), but no notice of the revised drawings or the new consultation period was (as far 

as I'm aware) notified to existing objectors, which risks being procedurally unfair.

On 9 October 2021, I wrote to the Council's Planning Department to ask if this website was up-to-date (in not 

showing that planning permission had been granted), as it appeared that construction of the Outbuilding for 

which permission is sought was already underway. No response has yet been received to that email.
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